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Memorandum 
 
Date:   October 11, 2022 

To:   All Reviewing Agencies 

From:   Samuel Assefa, Director 

Re:   SCH # 2017021004 

Desert Knolls Wash Phase III Flood Control Improvement Project 

(Lake or Streambed Alteration Agreement No. 1600-2018-0136-06) 

                                                                                                                          

The Lead Agency has corrected some information regarding the above-mentioned project. 

Please see the attached file(s) for more specific information: 1600-2018-0136-

06_NOD_Corrected(2).docx.  

 

The Lead Agency has added an additional attachment to the project. Refer to the 
attachment(s):  1600-2018-0136-06_Memo_to_file(Corrected).docx. 

 
All other project information remains the same.  
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October 10, 2022 

California State Clearinghouse 
1400 10th Street, #12 
Sacramento, California 95814 

Request to withdraw SCH Number 2017021004  

To Whom It May Concern: 

California Department of Fish and Wildlife (CDFW) is the CEQA responsible agency for 
the Desert Knolls Wash Phase II Flood Control improvement Project. CDFW submitted 
a Notice of Determination (NOD) for State Clearinghouse Number 2017021004 
incorrectly stated that a mitigation reporting or monitoring plan WAS NOT adopted by 
CDFW for this project for item #4. The corrected NOD says a mitigation reporting or 
monitoring plan WAS adopted by CDFW for this project. CDFW requests that the NOD 
submitted by CDFW on October 7, 2022 be withdrawn and replaced with this corrected 
NOD. 

If you have any questions regarding this letter, please contact Brandy Wood, Senior 
Environmental Supervisor at 909-230-2627 or by email at 
Brandy.Wood@wildlife.ca.gov.  

Sincerely, 

 
 
Alisa Ellsworth  
Environmental Program Manager 
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